
I wish to register my objection to the above on the grounds of its complete unsuitability to the 
location proposed.

The science is still out on the questions surrounding radiation effects from such a monstrosity 
in an area frequented by so many people for sport and recreation. In addition the seemingly 
blind drive to advance technology at any cost in such a beautiful natural environment enjoyed 
by so many in so many different ways, is totally unacceptable in all the circumstances.

Northern Beaches Council must ensure that a scarce resource such as John Fisher Park has 
to be protected against technological vandalism at all costs and, for this reason, the 
Development Proposal concerned should be declined.

L.Gordon Latimer
North Curl Curl
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